Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 1:26 PM

To: 'Jorgen Weterrings'

Cc: " Abbott, John (NHTSA); Tom Bennett; Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)
Subject: : - RE: 2004 Mitsubishi Endeavor - PE(09-056

Jorgen,

Mitsubishi’s request for a two week extension for the IR response is granted.
Valencia, please add this email to the PE09-056 investigative file to document this request and our approval please.

Scott

From: Jorgen Weterrings [mailto:Jweterrings@mmsa. com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2010 5:31 PM

To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Cc: Abbott, John (NHTSA); Tom Bennett

Subject: 2004 Mitsubishi Endeavor - PE09-056

Scott;

Thank you for talking with us today regarding a regional recall/warranty extension for the 2004MY Endeavor fuel filler
pipe, and for granting Mitsubishi a 2 week extension of time to respond to the IR, the scope of which will be discussed
tomorrow. . Please let me know what time works best for you and what number you would like us to call tomorrow to
discuss this issue further.

Jorgen W. Weterrings

Assistant General Counsel and
Director of Legal Affairs - Product
Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc.
jweterrings@mmsa.com

direct (714) 3726473

PC fax (714) 934-4468

fax (714) 934-4858




